

11/11/2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Kindergarten 2022 Parent Information Session scheduled for Week 8 has been postponed due to COVID regulations. We plan to hold this event early in the school year.

Information regarding Best Start Assessment dates and school commencement dates will be mailed to families in December.

In the meantime, if you have any questions please email Mrs Roe at <u>orange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au</u> or refer to our comprehensive **Transition to Kindergarten Book** located in your Information pack.

Kind Regards,

Bradley Tom Principal

Builty Tom

Jane Roe Relieving Deputy Principal

02 6361 7923